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We had a 1st degree ceremony on Sunday, September 8th. I would like to congratulate and welcome our new members 
of the Knights: Bryce Uphaus, Jackson Holthaus, Hunter Steinlage, and David Hutfles.  
 
Stag Feed​- The next Stag Feed will be held September 17th. ​Group 6​ is assigned to help clean up after the feed. Please 
be there by​ 7:30​. Thank you 
Duane J. Burdiek, Gregory R. Fangman, Jared M. Osterhaus, Samuel C. Hutfles, Anthony D. Kramer, Alan G. Lierz, Gary 
L. Melcher, Brian L. Olberding, Michael R. Plumberg, Jeffery A. Stallbaumer, Douglas E. Enneking, Daniel J. Tangeman, 
Ryan R. Honeyman, Bill A. Ronnebaum, Leon J. Scott, Andrew R. Strathman, Philip A. Lierz, Alex Wilhelm, Garett 
Steinlage, Kirt Henry, Mark Haverkamp, Kyle Rethman, Jason Dalinghaus 
 
Biscuits and Gravy-​ There will be biscuits and gravy breakfast on October 13th to support Fr. Arul’s mission. The 
Knights have been asked to help with the breakfast like we have in the past.  
6:30 - 9:30 
Group 5​ Richard A Gress, Todd W. Leonard, Richard Strathman, Gary J. Niehues, Dennis L. Rottinghaus, Michael G. 
Steinlage, James K. Uphaus, Josh M. Rottinghaus, Stephen J. Kramer, Greg C. Elder, Douglas M. Schmelzle, Joseph A. 
Kramer, Mark Thomas, Anthony Gudenkauf, Thomas Uphaus, Tim Hunninghake, Luke Runnebaum, Devin Argo, Aaron 
Duryea, John J Nordhus, Dan O’Brien, Trey Holthaus, Camron Feldkamp, Robert Cross, Matt Lueger, Austin Schmelzle 
 
Group 12 ​Raymond F. Block, Richard J. Engelken, Leon E. Feldkamp, Allen L. Henry, Rick D. Henry, Shawn M. Kramer, 
Gary E. Kramer, William J. Love, Steve G. Nolte, Bruce J. Schulte, Stephen E. Stallbaumer, James E. Strathman, 
Lawrence L. Osterhaus, Jason L. Olberding, Phillip Tangeman, Wayne L Kramer, Cyril E. Steinlage, Michael Sudbeck, 
Robin Ranieri, Mark Baker, Blake Uphaus 
 
9:30-out 
Group 3​ Thomas L. Haverkamp, Dennis R. Henry, Michael W. Kuckelman, Wayne A. Osterhaus, Ardan J Rottinghaus, 
David A. Runnebaum, Stanley J. Block, Robert E. Boden, Ron J. Haverkamp, Patrick H. Heiman, Frederick Kohake, Don 
L. Lueger, Linus R. Olberding, Steve Sperfslage, Kyle Hunninghake, Abe Elder, Michael Rottinghaus, Jason Showman, 
Eric Enneking, Tyler Heinen, Philip Boeding, Colten Hammes, Rod Tangeman 
 
Group 10​ Kenneth L. Feldkamp, Brad E. Hammes, Keith F. Heiman, Mark E. Meyer, Jerry C. Nolte, Joe Reitz, Michael P. 
Sack, James R. Schraad, Donald J. Strathman, Rodney J. Suther, David J. Ronnebaum, Martin Nordhus, Michael Zinke, 
Anthony Holthaus, Adam Niehues, Dean Becker, Albert Heinen, Brad Nordhus, Kevin Burdiek, Heath Lutz, Joseph 
Lohmann, Stan Haug, Cory Holthaus, Jake Reitz, Travis Tangeman 
 
Jim Reitz​ has been selected as our ​August Knight of the Month​. Jim has recently stepped down as our Pro-Life 
Chairman. He has held this position for several years and has helped the council raise Pro-Life funds. He has been very 
dedicated to the Knights and to Pro-Life. Thank you Jim for all that you have done.  
 
Shawn Kramer​ has been selected as our ​September Knight of the Month​. Shawn has been one of the leaders on our 
concrete project. He has dedicated more hours than anyone else to help make sure our project is a success. Thank you 
Shawn for your hard work.  



Our concrete project is coming along really well. We have decided to pour a little more than expected. We are now going 
to complete the south side of the building while we are in the process. For use of the south end of the building during the 
week Koch and Co. has generously donated the concrete and materials for the south end. I would also like to everyone 
else who had donated their time and resources. However we still need help cleaning up, pouring, and setting up. If you 
have some free time please ask Greg Kohake, Shane Holthaus, Stan Block, or Shawn Kramer if there is anything that you 
can do to help.  
 
Our ​Golf Tournament​ was held at the beginning of August. Thanks to all you volunteered their time to help our council 
raise over $6000.  
 
Haunted House-​ The Fallen Angels Haunted House is still looking for volunteers to help set up, clean up, and/or Scare! 
You do not need to a Knights member or even a member of our Parish to help out. If you know of someone who would 
enjoy working please invite them. All proceeds go towards SPPS. The will start setting up this Wednesday at 6:00. There 
is plenty of work to be done and the more volunteers there are, the easier and faster it goes. Please bring a T25 bit and a 
drill if you plan on helping set up.  
 
God Bless,  
Grand Knight 
Greg Kohake 
 
 


